
NOTICE OF INTENT TO

ADOPT, AMEND AND REPEAL ADMINISTRATIVE RULES

TAKE NOTICE that the Office of Attorney General will hold a public hearing to address proposed

amendments to N.D. Administrative Code Article 10-12 at 10:00 am on September 16th
, 2011 at

the Pioneer Room at the State Capito" 600 East Boulevard Avenue, Bismarck, North Dakota.

The purpose of the proposed rules is to implement statutes. The proposed rules address the

application, obtaining and maintaining of concealed firearm or dangerous weapons licenses in

the State of North Dakota. The proposed rules are not expected to have an impact on the

regulated community in excess of $50,000.

The proposed rules may be reviewed at the office of the Bureau of Criminal Investigation at

4205 North State Street, Bismarck, North Dakota. A copy of the proposed rules may be

requested by writing to the Bureau of Criminal Investigation at PO Box 1054, Bismarck, ND

58502-1054 or calling 701-328-5500. Written or oral comments on the proposed rules sent to

the above address or telephone number and received by September 26,2011 will be fully

considered.

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or assistance relating to a

disability, please contact the Bureau of Criminal Investigation at the above telephone number

or address at least five days prior to the public hearing.

Dated this 5th day of August, 2011.

Chief Agent Phil Pfennig
ND Bureau of Criminal Investigation




